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Residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home received some lovely handmade cards from year 9 pupils at Highsted

Grammar School in Sittingbourne last week. Our ladies and gents enjoyed reading the lovely messages written in the cards.

Connie (year 9) wrote, "I hope you all have a lovely Christmas! We understand that this year has been difficult but we hope

Christmas bring you all lots of joy."

Thank you so much Highsted Grammar School for thinking of us – we hope you all have a lovely Christmas too!

 


